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17th December 2021 Newsletter 
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Upcoming Events… 

Tuesday 4th January 

Back to school 

 

Tuesday 11th January 

Year 1 Bluereef Aquarium Trip 

 

Tuesday 11th &  

Wednesday 12th  

Perform Workshops 

 

Wednesday 19th January  

Full Governing Board Meeting 

 
 
 

Please keep an eye out for 

emails regarding any changes 

to the start of term.  

 
 

 
2022 INSET DAYS  

3rd February, 19th April, May 

27th 2022 

 

 
 

 

Important Reminders… 

 

Yr R & Y3 applications  

Reminder, the closing date for 

Junior and Reception applications 

for September 2022 entry is 15th 

January 2022.  

 

Full information is available on 

Surrey's website  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families  

 

As we come to the end of another 

successful term at Moss Lane, I want to 

thank all of the pupils, parents and staff 

who have helped make this Autumn Term 

so special. The children’s positivity 

continues to shine through every day at 

school. As ever, there have been many 

wonderful moments, and the school 

community has consistently demonstrated that it has some truly 

remarkable individuals. We managed to adapt many of our special 

events making them Covid friendly! Ensuring that the children had a 

fun and Christmassy end to the term.  

 

A big thank you to all the PTA / parents who helped run / organise 

all the various Christmas activities during December. As a school, 

we really appreciate all the support and fundraising that you do.  

 

It has also been a wonderful term of learning. Everyone has tried 

their best to fulfil their potential, and the children have really 

enjoyed this term’s topics and have discovered all sorts of things 

they did not know before.  

 

A big thank you to all the staff for their dedication to the progress of 

the children; observations this term have shown a high percentage 

of good / outstanding teaching, with children being well supported 

and moving on in their learning.  

 

Many thanks also go to the Governors for all their support this term. 

 

I want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas, a happy holiday 

period and a prosperous New Year. Enjoy your special time with 

your families. We look forward to welcoming the children back to 

school on Tuesday 4th January 2022 for the start of the spring term.  

 

Mrs Abbott 
 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.moss-lane.surrey.sch.uk/
http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/primaryadmissions
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What’s going on in school… 
 

Godalming Light Switch On 

It was wonderful to see so many children and parents at the 

Godalming Christmas light switch on. The children sang their hearts 

out and were wonderful representatives of our school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our beautiful Christmas Tree of Wishes 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day and lunch  

Last Friday the staff and children celebrated Christmas with a 

wonderful Christmas dinner. Roast Turkey with all the trimmings, 

Christmas music and of course crackers, 

silly hats and bad jokes.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
News from the PTA…  

Mini Market 

This fabulous annual event was 

such a joy again this year with 

children scurrying around outside 

buying presents for their families. 

The smiles on their faces as they 

enjoyed the responsibility of 

picking and paying for their 

presents was a pleasure to see. 

Thank you to everyone who 

donated gifts and special thanks 

to Mrs Dunster and Mrs Nicola 

Riley for organising and all the 

PTA who came in and helped.   

We raised an amazing £700 
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What’s going on in school… 
 

Bears Lapland Day! 

Bears had the most amazing day on with their 'trip' to Lapland! The 

children enjoyed making snowman cakes, Christmas trees, reindeer 

and much, much more. They enjoyed hot chocolate and 

marshmallows and at the end of the day, there was even snow from 

a snow machine! It was utterly magical! 

 

 

Year 2 – Christmas Deliveries 

Year 2 have taken time to think of others at Christmas this week 

and have created some wonderful Christmas cards with thoughtful 

messages written inside. These will be delivered to the residents of 

Eastlake care home. 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Plays 
Our children were amazing in their shows. They sang their hearts 

out and said their lines with confidence. Thank you to everyone who 

came and supported and to the parents for all the costumes.  

 

Videos of the performances are available for the next 14 days on 

each class page. Please do not share these outside of eSchools. 

 

 

The staff and governors of Moss Lane 
School would like to wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and a prosperous New 

Year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


